
 

TRUSTEES OF TRUST FUNDS 

Minutes of Meeting – July 14, 2021 

 
Attending: Lynda Fiala, Michael Pelletier, Tom Clow, Sarah Whearty 
 
 
The Trustees reviewed and approved the minutes of the June 16th, 2021 meeting.  
 
The Trustees will review the June capital reserve fund report and reconciliation at the August meeting.  
 
The Trustees received a check for $2,995.00 for Buxton Bequest Fund for reimbursement due to request 
for reimbursement received twice, once on August 3, 2020 and March 22, 2021. 
 
The Trustees approved a disbursement from the Emma Sawyer Fund for the Weare Patriotic Celebration 
for NH Police Pipe Band for $1,500. 
 
Tom Clow discussed options for stabilizing the base around the sign for the Town Hall.  
 
The next meeting will be held Wednesday, August 11th, 2021 at 4:15pm. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: Sarah Whearty, acting secretary 
 
 


